
Visit of the Vice Chancellor/CEO, Papua New Guinea University of Technology to 

AAU, Anand 

 

Dr. Albert Schram, Hon'ble Vice Chancellor / CEO, Papua New Guinea 

University of Technology (UNITECH) with Dr. Gopalkrishnan, a faculty of UNITECH 

visited Anand Agricultural University, Anand on 16/12/2015 (Wednesday) during 

10:00 to 13:30 hrs. They had an interaction meeting with the Hon. Vice Chancellor 

Dr. N. C. Patel and all the Officers, Deans and HoDs of selected departments / 

centres of the University. Dr. M. K. Jhala, Associate Director of Research (Animal 

Science), AAU, Anand made a brief presentation about AAU and its activities, 

which was followed by discussion on various areas on which collaborative 

educational and research programmes can be taken up jointly. They then visited 

Sardar Patel Educational Museum, Plant Tissue Culture Laboratory, Pesticide 

Residue Laboratory, Biofertilizer Production Unit, Department of Nematology and 

College of Food Processing Technology and Bio Energy. They were impressed by 

the activities of AAU and showed keen interest for collaborative programmes for 

agricultural research and education.  

 


